
 
Please help us to support your child 

You may be aware that the government introduced 'The Pupil Premium Grant' in April 2011 and schools are allocated 
additional funding into their school budget. The premium provides funding specifically for children from families who 
have registered and meet the criteria. The purpose of the grant into schools is to raise achievement and improve 
outcomes for these children.  

Even if you’ve applied before, please take 10 minutes to apply. It is vital that this is done by the start of next 
week. Please also let us know if your application was successful be emailing our Pupil Premium Lead 
mrs.wagg@thegrangeschooldaventry.net 

Here at The Grange School, we use the money to provide a wide range of activities and experiences to raise 
standards and improve outcomes for children across the school.  

In addition, your child would receive our Pupil Premium Package which for 2020/2021 consists of: 

● Uniform (School branded waterproof jacket/3 branded sweatshirts/5 plain polo shirts and a school 
branded PE kit) ​or​ £75 off music tuition. 

● School photo pack A  (this will be ordered automatically once the photos have been taken) 
● A book each school month  
● A magazine subscription (chosen from a selection provided by school) 

 
It is vital that we, as a school, receive the funding we are eligible to receive. But, in common with most schools, it is 
likely that a number of parents/carers whose children attend our school fail to claim the Pupil Premium. This is 
especially true in Reception and Key Stage 1. Our catering team provides an excellent range of healthy lunch options 
that are enjoyed daily by a significant number of our pupils. Your child may well be able to access these free of 
charge. Even if you don’t want your child to make use of the free school meals, please still apply for the funding if you 
think you may be eligible, as your child will benefit from the funding in other ways. 

We know that in the past, some of you have felt that KS1 children do not benefit from the £100 voucher. We have 
worked hard to make sure that we offer your children lots of experiences such as trips and visits, and you will be able 
to use your voucher to pay for these. We also have a range of products, including uniform and Book Fair books, that 
can be purchased with your voucher. We also have plans to extend the range of uses for your voucher. 

So, here is my plea to you all…… 

If you believe that you may be entitled to claim for your children and do not already do so, please make a claim. If 
your circumstances change at any point - even if only for a short while - please make a claim. 
If you think that you meet the criteria listed below, you may be eligible, so please speak to our office staff or Mrs 
Hennessy, who will be able to advise you on how to apply for Pupil Premium Funding. Alternatively, please visit 
http://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/children-families-education/schools-and-education/Pages/pupil-
premium.aspx​ and complete the form to apply. ​It’s a 10 minute job that could make a significant difference to 
your child and our school. 

Income support 

Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

Income-related employment and support allowance 

 Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum A​ct 1999 
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The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

Universal credit 

As always, thank you for all you do to support your child and our school. We appreciate all the support you give us.  

 


